
NEW ENGLAND DISTRICT OFFICIALS NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the January 2024 edition of the New England District 

Newsletter! 

USA Hockey has now closed the 2024 registration process.  All 

requirements for certification MUST BE COMPLETED by February 29, 

2024.  NO EXCEPTIONS. 

New England Registrations have increased 14.7% compared to 2023 and 

now stand at 1,856 officials.  LV1 officials now stand at 981.  Thank you to 

everyone! 

New England Regional championships will take place March 7-10 in 

Maine, New Hampshire and Connecticut.  We will be using a 4-official 

systems for all boys and girls.  If you are interested in working, please block 

out your schedule and notify Barry Zalcman of your intent. 

Development Camps: There are several development camps underway.  

If you are interested, please complete an online application at 

NEDofficials.com or contact Charlie Trembley.    

A: NAPHL Showcase:  On November 10-13, 2023, New England District 

partnered with Kendall Hanley and the NAPHL for one of their Tier 2 showcases 

in NH. NED officials had the opportunity to experience and learn to work in the 

3 official system and other experienced officials from around the country.  

B: NAHL Officiating Exposure Camp:  On May 2-5, 2024, NED will again partner with Kendall Hanley for the NAHL 

Officiating Exposure Camp in Attleboro, MA. A show of interest form will be on the NED website shortly and an email 

with a link to the show of interest will go out to eligible officials.  

C: Liberty Bell Games - New Jersey:  On June 1-2, 2024, NED will partner with the Atlantic, Massachusetts and 

New York Districts to provide female officials with a day/night camp. This camp will feature classroom sessions, on-

ice sessions to work games in the four-official system while being supervised. For additional information, please reach 

out to Jessica LeClerc.  

D: New England District/Saint Anselm College Camp: On June 30-July 3, 2024, NED will partner with Saint Anselm 

College to provide officials with a day/night camp. Saint Anselm will provide officials with room and board. 

Volunteer Needed:  NED is looking for a district evaluation Coordinator.  If you are interested in this important 

position, please reach out to Barry Zalcman 

Volunteer Needed:  Anyone interested in volunteering with future newsletters, please reach out to Barry Zalcman. 
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Barry Zalcman NED RIC 

RIC@nedusah.org 

Kevin Redding CT RIC 

CTRIC@CHChockey.org 

John Melancon ME RIC 

Jmelancon1989@gmail.com 

Chris Rousseau NH RIC 

CR12297@yahoo.com 

Amanda Tassoni RI RIC 

RIRIC@nedusah.org 

Mike Hickey VT RIC 

RIC@vthockey.org 

Charlie Trembley  Dev Cord

Trembleyc2717@gmail.com 


